
CITY OF GRANTVILLE 
RESIDENTIAL HOUSEHOLD GARBAGE SERVICE REMINDER 

 
Correct placement of your container for garbage and recycling collection is important to ensure 
your services are handled promptly and safely. Follow this guide on container placement: 
 
• Place your trash can and recycling bin at the curb with the wheels facing your house and the 
lid opening into the street. 
 
• Keep your garbage cans four feet apart and at least four feet or more from any obstacles such 
as mailboxes, cars, lamp posts, or power lines. 
 
• Keep your container at the curb until at least the end of the day if it has not been collected. 
Sometimes the timing of our arrival changes, especially with holidays.  We don’t want to miss 
you if we come later than expected. 
 
• Put your cart at the curb the night before your collection day. 
 
Follow these guidelines to avoid any problems with your collection. On occasion, issues with 
your service can arise, such as a missed collection, please contact us to report it. Our job is to 
provide you with the best waste collection service possible, so please do not hesitate to reach 
out! 
 
GRANTVILLE CITY HALL: 770-583-2289 Ext. 2012  E:  tmedders@grantvillega.org 
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